
  

        

Online via Zoom today 

10.30am Sunday Morning Worship 

Leader: Nick Hoyle, Lay Leader of Worship 

Sermon: HeartEdge, St Martin-in-the-Fields 

7.00pm Compline Led by Forbes Mutch 

Zoom links are emailed and on our website 

 

 

 

Welcome 

8.00am Holy Communion (BCP) 

Rev. Bill Church  

10.30am All-Age (non-eucharist)  

Prayer Ministry is offered during the service  

(All words will be on the screens) 

Led by Geoff Oates, Lay Reader 

Reading: Acts 2. 1-4 (Joyce Kamau) 

Hymns  

665 This is the day 

652 The Spirit lives to set us free 

       Holy Spirit, Living Breath of God 

467 O Breath of Life 

416 Lord the light of your love is shining  

4.30pm TMM Youth Group  

meeting in the St Andrew’s Church 

 

 

 

 

Supporting St Andrew’s  
If you would like to support the 
work of our church, there is a 
contactless card reader by the 
church entrance or you can 
donate to our Barclays account:  
Hertford St Andrew PCC 
A/C No: 50715050 
Sort Code: 20-20-37 
Alternatively, you can speak to 
our Joint Treasurers, Judy & Nick 
Sharman, or our Chair of Finance 
Committee, Chris Seward. 
 

8 June 2025 
Pentecost / Whit Sunday 

Welcome to St Andrew’s, 
especially if you are  

visiting for the first time. 
Refreshments are served 

after the service - it would  
be lovely to meet you. 

No one belongs here 
more than you 

 

 All children are welcome at  
St Andrew’s, do not worry  
if yours make a bit of noise. 
Junior Church meets every 

Sunday in term time except 
during the All-Age Service. 
NOTE: THERE’S NO JUNIOR 
CHURCH NEXT SUNDAY, 15th 
Toastie Tuesday  
After-School Club  
For Secondary School Years.  
In St Andrew’s Church, Tues in 
term time from 3.30-5.00pm.  

TMM Youth Group  
For School Years 7+.  
Twice a month on Sundays,  
4.30-6.00pm. Meeting today. 
Please see our website  
for more details. 

 

Children and Families 

*Please note* 

There’s no Junior Church next Sunday, 15 June. 

 



 
 

Reading and Notices 
 

Acts 2. 1-4:  

When the day of Pentecost came, they were all together  

in one place. Suddenly a sound like the blowing of a violent 

wind came from heaven and filled the whole house where 

they were sitting. They saw what seemed to be tongues of 

fire that separated and came to rest on each of them. All  

of them were filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak 

in other tongues as the Spirit enabled them. 

For the Word of the Lord, Thanks be to God  

 

 

Next Sunday, 15 June 

 
We are delighted to be welcoming  

The Archdeacon of Hertford,  
The Venerable Janet Mackenzie,  
to lead us in our worship at the  

10.30am Holy Communion Service  
next Sunday, 15 June. 

Diocese of St Albans – Dissolution of benefice of Hertford and Hertford Team Ministry 

A Notice giving the objects of proposed pastoral reorganisation 

affecting this parish has been displayed near the main door and on  

the Church of England website (scan the QR code on your mobile  

phone to visit the page). The Notice includes the last date by which  

representations regarding the proposed reorganisation may be  

made to the Church Commissioners (Tuesday 8 July). 



  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

News and Notices 

Appeal for Raffle Prizes 

We hold many concerts and fundraising 
events at St Andrew's - Raffles are always  

a popular way to boost income.  
If you could donate any raffle prizes (perhaps 

gift sets or gift cards, wine, chocolates, 
plants or unwanted presents such as new 

electronics), please leave them in the Church 
office or hand to one of the Churchwardens.  

This is an ongoing appeal!  
Thank you. 

Lesley Self and Julie Markey, Churchwardens 

 

Hertfordshire Festival of Music at St Andrew’s  

 

Illustrated Talk – Hertford During the War:  

The Evacuee Story I: Thursday 12 June, 5.00-6.00pm 

An opportunity for grandparents, grandchildren and everyone in between to explore Hertford’s 

wartime history through the experiences of evacuees. 

The Landscape of the Wanderer: Three Pictures by Paul Nash:  

Saturday 14 June, 10.30am -12noon 

Art historian Barry Dodge and composer James Francis Brown examine the life and legacy of 

wartime artist Paul Nash. Richly illustrated with images and music. 

 

 

The full programme of Festival 

events can be seen in the brochures 

in church. 

Funeral of Audrey Edwards 
The funeral of Audrey Edwards will be on Wednesday 25 June,  

12.15pm at St Stephen’s Church, Great Haywood, and then afterwards at the  

Memorial Hall opposite. Donations in memory of Audrey can be made to Breast Cancer Now.  



  

 

 

 

 

 

Quick Contacts 

St Andrew’s Diary – the week ahead 

Monday 9 
8.00am Morning Prayer in the Chapel 
10.00am Sawbridgeworth U3A visit  

Tuesday 10 
3.30pm Toastie Tuesday After-School Club  

Wednesday 11 
10.30am Holy Communion Rev. Scott Martin 

Thursday 12 
8.00am Morning Prayer in the Chapel 
9.30am Toddler Group 
10.30am Holy Communion at Calton Court 
5.00pm Hertfordshire Festival of Music: 
Illustrated Talk – Evacuee Story I 

Friday 13 
 
 
 

5.30pm Children’s Choir  

Saturday 14 
10.30am Hertfordshire Festival of Music:  
The Landscape of the Wanderer – Three pictures 
by Paul Nash, an Illustrated Talk by Barry Dodge 

Sunday 15 
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP) Rev. Bill Church  
10.30am Holy Communion  
Archdeacon Janet MacKenzie 
10.30am Sunday Morning Worship on Zoom 
Leader: Kath Oates, Lay Leader of Worship 
7.00pm Compline on Zoom Melanie Seward 
7.30pm Gryphon folk gig 
 

CLERGY 

Rev. Alan Stewart (on sabbatical) 

Rev. Bill Church 

01992 410469 

churchwj@hotmail.com 

Rev. Scott Martin 

07766295768 

scottmar73@hotmail.com   

CHURCHWARDENS 

Julie Markey 07801 236003  

Lesley Self 07952 958963 
churchwarden.hertfordstandrews@gmail.com  

ADMINISTRATOR  

Office Hours: Tue, Wed, Fri 9-2 

*NOT IN OFFICE TUESDAY 10th* 

Philippa Probert 01992 504373 

standrew.hertford@btinternet.com   
 

CHILDREN & FAMILIES  

Lindsey Betteridge  

07974 141083  

TMM YOUTH GROUP 

John johnwache@yahoo.com     
AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB 

Bryan bfries@ylinternational.org  

SAFEGUARDING OFFICER 

Catherine Sleath 

01992 537867 

JOINT TREASURERS 

Judy & Nick Sharman  

01992 423561 
treasurer.hertfordstandrews@gmail.com  

THE ST ANDREW'S CENTRE  
Administrator 07593 055223 
standrewscentre@hotmail.com      
 
www.hertfordstandrews.co.uk 
 
Hertford St Andrew,  

St Andrew Street SG14 1HZ  

 

 

Please pray for: Joy, Judy, Dino, Lucy, Yvonne 

Norris, Pauline Rhodes, Chris Seward, Mike Otto, 
Graham Williams, Georgina Laval, Paul Roe,  Daisy, 
Edward Palmer, Valerie Dunn, Alma Cartwright, 
Robert Ramsay, Pam Caddow, Phoebe, Alexander 

Rest in Peace: Audrey Edwards, Lesley Walne 

Years’ Mind:  
Alison Church, Dora Edwards, Septimus Hill, 
Winifred Johns, Muriel Govier, Joan Wilkinson 

 

Lunch Club for the Over-60s 

13 June, 12.30pm in the St Andrew’s Centre 

Please book your place with Jo (07572 281845) 

mailto:churchwj@hotmail.comm
mailto:scottmar73@hotmail.com
mailto:churchwarden.hertfordstandrews@gmail.com
mailto:standrew.hertford@btinternet.com
mailto:johnwache@yahoo.com
mailto:bfries@ylinternational.org
mailto:treasurer.hertfordstandrews@gmail.com
mailto:standrewscentre@hotmail.com

